
{01629257-1 } 

K28GG-D License Renewal Silent STA Exhibit 

 K28GG-D, FCC Facility ID No. 25459, Medford, OR (the “Station”) was silent twice 
during the license period. While LPTV Stations are not subject to required minimum hours of 
operation under the FCC’s rules, the station nonetheless filed all required applications for silent 
STAs in compliance with the FCC’s rules. 

 First, on August 20th, 2018, the Station went silent while the transmitter was being 
replaced. On December 3rd, 2018, the Station filed a resumption notice stating that they resumed 
operations on November 29th, 2018. 

 Second, on March 23rd, 2020, the Station went silent because they had been granted a 
modification of license to convert to 3.0 (next gen) operation. The station was taken silent to 
facilitate the installation of 3.0 optimized antennas and transmitters. 

 The Station filed an extension on October 13th, 2020, stating that the COVID-19 
pandemic limited their ability to get the antennas and transmitters installed. Further, the 
transmitter site were inaccessible due to forest fires and power outages in Southern Oregon. 

 The Station filed a resumption notice and resumed operations on March 15th, 2021.  


